
Local rail improvements

I am all in favour of providing more seats and more train capacity locally
for passengers. I have been pressing for better services.

I have recently been sent the plans for a two platform  station at Green
Park, and told of the works to extend the platforms at Wokingham to take
longer trains.

The new Green Park stop will be between Reading and Mortimer on the
Basingstoke line, near Kirtons Farm Road. The idea is to run a half hourly
train service in each direction when it is completed.

If constituents have views on either of these projects please let me know.

http://www.government-world.com/local-rail-improvements/

